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Subject: Certificate of Revocation Letter - Food Truck Festivals of America

Good Morning,

+

]
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| am reaching out about the attached letter our office received a few months ago about the Certificate of Revocation of
Certificate of Organization/Registration for fFood Fruck Festivals of America LLC from the RI Secretary of State’s Office.
The letter just came to my attention today as we are cleaning out a previous employee’s desk and found it there, so
apologies if this has already been handled.

The letter was sent to my attention {Cara Pestone) to my company's (Fort Adams Trust) address at 90 Fort Adams Drive,
Newport, RI 02840. | wanted to clarify that this is not and never has been my business and the address listed is for the

non-profit | work for, Fort Adams Trust, which also has never owned this business. | wanted to reach out to confirm that
both my name and my company’s address are removed from being associated with Food Truck Festivals of America LLC.

Food Truck Festivals of America LLC is owned by Anthony Pepe, copied here, and their business address is 247
Washington St, Ste 21, Stoughton, MA 02072 according to their website:
https://www foodtruckfestivalsofamerica.com/contact

Could you please confirm that my/our information is removed from being associated with this business? We do not
want this to impact either myself personally or our business during tax season.

Thank you, Lz:LO-’II”ULHUHbZ,
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Cara

Cara Pestone




